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08.03.08 
Attending: sweetmeira, Aarkey, Oz, Mistress Stormy 
 
New Business:  
1) Aarkey has volunteered to act as Secretary for the group.  
 
2) All members agree to make at least a one year commitment to the steering committee. 
 
3) All members agree to meet quarterly to discuss business relevant to the RitL fellowship. 
 
4) The group discusses creation of a formal logo for the fellowship. Aarkey volunteers to work on some logo 
designs, and Mistress Stormy mentions she has a friend who may be willing to help. The concept is pretty 
open, however the goal is to incorporate some aspects in the design which echo existing logos within the D/s 
and BDSM communities. Ideas will be submitted and discussed via e-mail. In the end the logo featured on this 
document has been voted on as the official RitL logo, with many thanks to Ally for her generous work on the 
logo designs. 
 
5) Oz mentioned that the web site domain name is .com and suggested we change it to .org, the group agreed. 
Oz said he would arrange to purchase the .org domain and setup a hosting account for it. Aarkey said he 
would contact Bill who has dutifully served as the webmaster to get all the user & password information to the 
server for future reference and in case of need. There was some discussion about what features a web site 
redesign might incorporate. 
 
6) The treasury of RitL was discussed. Our meeting costs & prudent reserves were discussed. sweetmeira and 
Mistress Stormy were going to check into money which belonged to the group and had been accumulated for 
our next steering committee meeting. The group also decided to make sure that we paid for the web site and 
any future costs from the group coffer rather than relying upon donations. 
 
7) The group agreed to create online forums on both the fetlife.com and the altloving.com web sites to help 
spread awareness of the RitL fellowship and to help people contact us and hopefully setup their own RitL 
groups offline. 
 
8) There was a discussion regarding setting up a formal meeting format, but it was tabled indefinitely. 
 
9) Discussion regarding purchasing more medallions with the logo, was tabled indefinitely. 
 
10) Group agreed to meet on 11/9 @ 11AM. Meeting closed. 
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